Brittany Giusti Iafrati, APRN, FNP
Bel Viso Medical Spa

63 Cedar Ave #7

East Greenwich, R1 02818

May 31, 2024

Dear Chairwoman Donovan and the Committee of Health and Human Services,

I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to voice my opposition to Bill No.
8296 “MEDICAL SPA SAFETY ACT”. Your willingness to listen to diverse perspectives is a
testament to the democratic process and your commitment to serving our community’s best
interests.

As I expressed during the hearing, I have significant concerns about the potential implications of
losing autonomy as a Nurse Practitioner. We are more than qualified with our education and
training to be a medical director. The Medical Spa community is very strong here in Rhode
Island. We take pride in our businesses and are very passionate about the services we provide.
We strive for best practices and strong health safety measures. Nurse Practitioners are more than
willing to work together with the Dermatologist to put a plan in place. The system as a hole will
benefit from more structured certification to ensure that all providers doing medical spa
treatments are following best practice.

Thank you once again for your time, attention, and dedication to public service. I look forward to
continuing to engage with you on this matter in the future.

With warm regards,

Brittany Giusti Iafrati

Owner of Bel Viso Medical Spa
401-864-4040



